
SPECIAL INVITATION 
You are receiving this invitation as a young leader to join Mayor Richard C. Irvin                                   

at the Juneteenth Youth Summit.  As you represent your school and community,                    

you will connect with other amazing young trailblazers                                                                       

to honor your great history and prepare for your bright future!                                                              

Seats are limited. Share with your parent and                                                                                

register today at www.aurora-il.org/Juneteenth2023 or by using the QR Code. 


